
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2018 

Monday 
 

Normal day 

Tuesday Normal day 

Wednesday 

Bishop blessing the new school 

No drop in 

Thursday 
Parent consultations 6pm—8pm 

Parking on the playground 

Friday 

Y6 educational outing to Tower of 

London 

Y5 educational outing to Fitzwilliam 

Great Barford C of E Primary  

   Academy  

Stars of the week 

 
Owls:   Eva and Ben 

Puffins: Woody and Freya   
Woodpeckers:   Joshua and Arya 

Swans:    Marcus and Oliver 
Kestrels:  Sadie and Fraser 

Falcons: Lewis B and Layla F  
Hawks:  Finley and Amiya 

Kites: Ivy and Owen  
 .  

Autumn term — 2018 Friday  2nd November 2018 

 
 
 

Robins:  Tommy 
Doves: Jing-Ran 
Owls: Betsie-Mae   

Puffins: Darcy   
Woodpeckers: Casey 

Swans: Kitty 
Kestrels:  Bobby 
Hawks:  Poppy 
Kites:  Tabitha  
Falcons:  Alfie 

Our Value this half term is  
Compassion 

Compassion is about standing in someone else’s 
shoes when they are having a hard time.  In other 

words, trying to understand how they might be          
feeling and doing our best to help.  

At home…. 
Please talk about: 

 How we can show compassion and kindness to 
one another at home. 

 Recognising when friends need us to listen and 
act with compassion. 

 Stories in the news demonstrating how 
strangers show compassion in times of natural 
disasters. 

 
“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted.”  

Aesop 

We have had a fantastic week 
back in school with everyone back 

on the same site. 
Our EYFS and KS1 children have 

settled beautifully hand have      
adjusted really well. 

Our KS2 children have been a 
great help and its lovely to be    

together as one big family again. 

Scooters and Bikes 
Just a reminder that bikes and scooters must not be ridden down the school drive or a 

anywhere else on the school premises. There is a high volume of pedestrian traffic at the 
beginning and end of the day and it is just not safe. Following polite reminders over the 
last half-term a number of children have now been a given a verbal warning that if they 
continue to ride down the path they will have a one day scooter or bike ban. It would be 
greatly appreciated if you support us with this safety initiative and remind the children 

about this issue. 


